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Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Maths Teacher at Kepier. I hope that the 
information available online enables you to gain a clear understanding of the post and you 
are motivated sufficiently to submit an application. 
 
We have a good reputation for the quality of our teaching and learning, excellent 
accommodation on a spacious site and a very real determination to achieve the highest 
possible standards in all we do.   
 
Staff work hard to achieve, and there is a positive ethos between staff and learners. 
Behaviour, safety and inclusion are good.  Our senior leadership team is forward thinking 
and we work together in a mutually supportive manner. A passion for education and a sense 
of humour combined with the enthusiasm to work with us to make a real difference to the 
young people of Houghton are crucial. 
 
I hope that this information inspires you to apply to join us and I look forward to receiving 
your application. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Nicola Cooper 
Principal 

 

 


